NAPERVILLE CAMPUS

IN-PERSON GUIDELINES

@ MASKS will be required for all children Age 2 and older according to the
current CDC Guidelines. Children under Age 2 should not wear masks.

@ Our STAIRWAYS WILL BECOME ONE-WAY and will be clearly marked.

@ We will be implementing a TOUCH-LESS CHECK-IN system. You will be asked
to provide your phone number and our team will print out your children's
tags.

@ We will be launching the following NEW CLASSROOMS in order to keep our
children socially distanced: Ages 4-5, Grades K-1, Grades 2-3 and Grades 4-5.

@ We will be social distancing in all our classrooms by LOWERING OUR
CAPACITIES by more than 30%. This means we will be closing classrooms as
soon as we reach these safety limits.

@ All children will be offered HAND-SANITIZER as they enter their classroom.

@ NO PERSONAL ITEMS will be allowed in our classrooms, including
coats/jackets. We will provide labeled zip-lock bags for essential items that
must remain with your child (i.e. diapers, pacifiers, bottles etc.). Diaper bags
and jackets can remain outside the classroom in the hallways.

@ OQur CLASSROOMS WILL BE CLUTTER-FREE AND SANITIZED before each
service. Toys and supplies will be labeled and sanitized specifically for each
service.

If you have questions or concerns, please
email Dan Huffman, our Children’s Pastor, at
dhuffman@thecompass.net or call him at
630.753.1930.




